
Avon Community School Corporation is seeking proposals from qualified vendors to provide MFP 

printer/copier/scanners for our K-12 school district. We invite copier suppliers to submit their proposals. 

The RFP may be viewed at the following website https://tinyurl.com/2njh36ta 

https://tinyurl.com/2njh36ta

